
Blakehill Primary School  
Highfield Road 
Idle 
Bradford 
BD10 8QN 
 
Telephone: 01274 414355   
Fax: 01274 414356   
Email: office@blakehill.bradford.sch.uk 
www.blakehillprimary.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs L Keighley 
 

 

 

                                    

 

 

 

 

 
23rd March 2021 

 
Supporting Reception Children in their Early Days at School 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Rainbow Factory Visit – Traditional Tales 

 

As part of our work on Traditional Tales, we have arranged for the Rainbow Factory to visit 

Blakehill to work with all the children in Reception for a day on Tuesday 27th April 2021.  

The focus of this visit is to support children’s understanding of difficult themes in a safe, fun 

and humorous way. Topics are gently dealt with through age appropriate discussion, positive 

thought practices and calming meditation techniques.  

There will be an interactive performance of Jack and the Beanstalk, which will be uncovered 

in a theatrical, fun and adventure packed way.  

The cost for the whole day is £9.70 per child. This cost includes two members of the Rainbow 

Factory staff, all props and assets for the show plus all the resources for the various 

workshops.  

There is no obligation upon you to contribute and your child will not be treated differently 
whether you contribute or not.  However, we must point out that if insufficient voluntary 
contributions are made then the visit may have to be cancelled.  If you are experiencing any 
financial hardship at this time and are unable to make a voluntary contribution, please do 
come and discuss the matter, in confidence, with the Headteacher. 

 
Please consent and pay by Parent Pay no later than Friday 16th April 2021.  

 

 
Mrs Pinder and Mrs Wardell 
Reception Teachers 

http://www.blakehillprimary.co.uk/


 

                     

IF CONSENT HAS NOT BEEN SUBMITTED ON PARENTPAY – PLEASE COMPLETE 
 
 
THE RAINBOW FACTORY VISIT – Tuesday 27th April 2021 
 
 
Reception Visit - Consent Form 
 
 
I agree to my child _____________________ Class ____________ taking part in the visit from The Rainbow 
Factory on Tuesday 27th April 2021. 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________________ 
 
 

    I have paid and given consent on Parent Pay  
 
 

 
    I enclose £9.70 cash/cheque (made payable to Blakehill Primary) 
 
 
 
 
Office Use Only 
 
Pupil 
 
Class 
 
Paid by cash/cheque/Parent Pay 
Receipt No: 
 
 
Processed by ______________________________ Date _________________________ 

 

 


